
Mr. Adam Bodnar 
Commissioner for Human Rights 
Aleja Solidarnosci 77 
00-090 Warszawa
Poland

Dear Adam,

It was my pleasure and privilege meeting you and participating in 
The First Congress on Human Rights in Warsaw, 8-9 December 2017.

I would like to express to you and your entire team my sincere 
appreciation for the flawless organization and superb hospitality 
shown to us in Warsaw.

It has been a successful meeting, which has offered our Institutions 
the opportunity to exchange experiences and knowledge.
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Yours sincerely,

Rafael Ribo
Catalan Ombudsman
European Chairperson of the IOI

Barcelona, December 12, 2017
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